AMS maintains essential public service

With effect from tomorrow (February 4) until further notice, the
Auxiliary Medical Service (AMS) will only maintain essential public service
including delivery of anti-epidemic service, operation of methadone clinics
and provision of non-emergency ambulance service. The first aid service for
all cycle tracks and country parks on weekends and public holidays will be
suspended. In case where emergency assistance is required, please dial 999.
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